
ALL SAINTS CANDLE – FEBRUARY 18, 2024 

FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 
Shining a Light on What is Happening in Our Parish 
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Our AGM is set for Sunday, March 24th, starting 
with coffee, tea, and sandwiches at 5:30pm, 
followed by the Congregational Meeting at 
6:30pm.  In order to permit adequate time to 
compile our Parish Annual Report Booklet, all 
Committees are asked to have their reports 
submitted to the Parish Office by March 3rd.  
There are several positions on Vestry open for 
election or appointment, so if you are interested 

in becoming a member of this great ministry group, please reach out to any 
current Vestry member to have your name brought forward.  This is YOUR 
meeting, and we encourage all Parishioners to attend as we review our past 
successes, and plan for our future growth in the upcoming year.  

 

Weekly 7:00pm Wednesday Evening Lenten Services – 
We will be holding our traditional 7:00pm Wednesday 
evening Lenten services starting on February 21st and 
running through until March 20th. All are welcome. 

 

  Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In loving memory of Boyd Summers, remembering his 
passing on February 19, 2016 – by Elaine and Family 

 

In loving memory of Ern Fagan, remembering his passing on 
February 13, 2017 – by Kathy, Roxane, Rodney, and Family 

 

In loving memory of Frances Rideout – by Caribou Trefoil 
 

In loving memory of Frances Rideout – by Margaret Dawe 
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Ash Wednesday is full of joy.  The source of all sorrow is 
the illusion  that we are anything but dust. 
Thomas Merton   
 

 

STUDYING THE BIBLE goes beyond just reading the text, but is 
to dig deeper into its meaning.  For this you need help.  There 
are numerous books on offer which can be useful.  ‘A Word to 
Live By’ (Lauren Winner) is a good choice.  It is one in a series of 
eight books about the Church from the Episcopal (Anglican) 
Church in the USA.  It  can be ordered from a variety of book sellers online. 
 

Do you, or a friend, or someone you know require 
personal and confidential prayer for any reason?  If 
so, we invite you to please reach out in confidence to 
our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda McDonald, at 
709-834-1720, or call our Parish Office at 709-834-

4501.  Our All Saints Prayer Chain Group is a very active ministry which has a 
large number of prayerful members ready to reach out in thoughtful prayer. 
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THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK relies heavily on your 

continued generous support.  The following items are in 
great demand: sugar, flour, cake mix, cereal, juices, soup, 
soup mix, SpaghettiOs, and Kraft Dinner, or you may make a 
monetary donation.   

 
 

 Wed e d y eve i            enten Services
      S  d y           AS Eucharist  The Sunday of the  assion 
 Ho y  o d y          ead by Con rma on Class
 Ho y T e d y          ead by our ACW
 Ho y Wed e d y         Tenebrae Service
     dy T  r d y          AS Eucharist  Foot Washing  and

 Celebra on of the  ast Supper 
 Good  rid y          Walking the Sta ons of the Cross   no

service            AS  The Celebra on of the  ord s  assion 
 E  ter S  d y          C Eucharist   reet the  isen  ord  

         AS Eucharist  Sunday of  esurrec on  with the    
 odge    
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DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? - If we do not already have your email 

address on file, and you would like to receive notices of our 
various events, and the digital version of The Candle sent directly 
to your computer, smartphone, or tablet, please email it to 
communications@allsaintsparish.ca  

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO CONTRIBUTE – Our Parish Hall has its new metal roofing 

installed, however, we must continue to ask Parishioners and friends of the 
Parish to please help us raise the 
remaining $14,700, and to please 
continue to contribute to our ‘Parish 
Hall Roofing Fund’.   
 
We are so happy for the progress we 
have made to date, and we sincerely 
appreciate all the support you have 
provided with this effort. 
 
 

LITTLE PEOPLE’S CHURCH is held each Sunday during our 10:00am service, and 

family members are welcome to join the younger children 
in The Chapel during this period.  For any youth or adults 
who may be interested in helping with this growing 
ministry, please contact Wendy at wentaylor64@gmail.com 
or 709-330-1053. 
  

U d ted  e r  ry        

 o ie  S     e  ired

         

Do   o    e eived

         

  ri   H     oo     ro e t        

mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=eMail%20Address%20Update
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CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – As well as our Sunday morning collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, which is located to the left of the 
main door of our Parish Hall, is available 7/24, and is 
emptied several times daily. 

• e-Transferring has become a popular offertory 
means via Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program, which automatically deposits your gift at whatever 
interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly).is a growing which we 
continue to encourage.  To register simply go to our website and follow the 
eGiving notes.  If you need assistance, please email your Finance Team at 
finance@allsaintsparish.ca, or call our Office at 834-4501.  

 

SPONSOR ‘THE CANDLE’ – To remember a loved one, or to make a special ‘thank’ 

offering, we invite you to have your message placed 
prominently within the Bible graphic at the top of this 
weekly bulletin, for which your kind donation of $25 would 
be greatly appreciated.  Additionally, you could place a full-
page message with a photo and maybe a memorial verse, 

for which your kind donation of $50 would be greatly appreciated.  A paper copy 
of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital copy is 
permanently available on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 

IN MEMORIAM – ROOFING FUND 

• In loving memory of Peter & Emily Bussey, remembering her death 
February 17, 1995 - by Eric & Amy Dodge 

• In loving memory of my son, Donnie Cole, remembering him on his 39th 
birthday on February 18, 2024 – Love Mom (Winnie) & Rennie Warford 

• In loving memory of Mary Harvey, remembering her passing on February 
18, 2015 - by Rita & Bill Haynes 

• In loving memory of Victor Jefford, remembering his passing on February 
24, 2011 - by Rita & Bill Haynes 

• In loving memory of Beryl Martin (friend) – by Barb Tilley  

• In loving memory of Frances Rideout who passed away February 10th – by 
Rev Sam and Christina 

• In loving memory of Frances Rideout – Barb & Robert Tilley 

• In loving memory of Frances Rideout (aunt) - by Joan and Bob Smith 
 
 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/thecandle.html
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ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS Telephone:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  Website: allsaintsparish.ca  
                                            Facebook: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 

 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
 

REV SAM BUTLER                          MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR   OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca                          madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell   (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 – Home 
 

 

 ST SUNDAY   LENT

        BAS
E    ri t

 e r  ry        

 

February 
11, 2024 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via  eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
Also, please consider joining our 

 e-Giving Program, which is an easy 
way to ensure you automatically 

contribute on a regular basis, even 
during those times when you are 

unable to attend your church.    
 

DIGITAL ROAD SIGN FUND 
 $32,215 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
101.3% 86.2% 

2024 ACTUAL 3,189 18,852 

2023 ACTUAL 3,149 21,881 

DIFFERENCE          40     -3,029 

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
mailto:rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:madonna@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS

